
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 049/24  

TRINIDAD SOUTH EAST COAST     

CHART BA 501

Masters and operators of all  marine craft  are hereby advised that  Sea Gull will  be conducting
Geotechnical Site Survey for a period of thirty days (30) from the 15th March 2024 to the 14th April
2024 within the vicinity of the East Mayaro Block along the following positions:

 

Pt 1.  Lat.      10-02.79 N Pt 2. Lat.     10-04.80 N 
    Long   060-25.71 W     Long 060-20.78 W 

A wide berth of five hundred meters is required and extreme caution is advised.

DATUM WGS 84

12th March 2024

Signed
      Ronald Alfred

                                                                Director of Maritime Services  
                                                                Maritime Services Division
                                                                Ministry of Works and Transport


